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 Diary Dates  
November 2023 

6th-Children return to school. 

6th and 7th Whole school and family photographs taken. 

6th -10th-Poppies for sale around classes  

8th-Outdoor Learning Day 

8th -Lantern Making for “Turning on of Lights Parade” 
Monday 13th -Flu vaccinations throughout the school for those who have parental 

permission. 

13th -17th -Friendship Week  

Saturday 18th- BPS School Fair 11am-1pm 

Enjoy getting Festive and bring friends and family, enjoy a cup of coffee/tea, and let the 

little ones see Santa and enjoy crafts at his workshop. This event is open to everyone in 

the town.  

December 2023 
Christmas Concerts 2023 

Monday 4th December@7pm and Tuesday 5th December @10am 

7th Christmas Lunch in school 

8th –Christmas Jumper Day-Donations to Save the Children 

21st -All Children finish at 12noon/12.15pm for Christmas break. 

January 2024 
Thursday 4th-Children return to school for second term. 

Tuesday 9th –Applications open @12noon for new P.1 Parents 

Friday 26th - @12noon-Closure of Applications for new P.1 children 

 

Check out our new website! Brand new look, but same 

address: www.ballymenaprimary.org.uk   

 
 

 



Celebration Corner! 

 

Class Attendance Awards for: 

October 2023 
Foundation Stage-P2 GH/SL 

Key Stage 1-P3GF 

Key Stage 2-P7GB 

Success Express Target- 

Challenging Yourself  

Winners for the Month of October: 
Special Learning Unit – Issac Alatas 

P1JMcC/CB – Sienna Clarke 

P2GH/SL-Kyle Crilly 

P3 GF- Adam Rock 

P3/4 LB-Kevin Nistor 

P4/5 DM-Leo Jacko 

P5 IM- Oliver Oltean 

P6 LR/EK-Kiara O’Brien 

P6 GA- Otilija Zverevaite 

P7 DM-Sienna McConnell-Elliott 

P7 GB-Denisa Cucu 
 

Breakfast Club 
Will take place in the mobile classroom after 

half-term and run from 07:45-9:00am.  

Busy Bees 
Will also take place in the mobile classroom, 

and run at the same times each day. 

 

Both are limited to 10 spaces-please book over 
the weekend through Parent Mail to avoid 

disappointment. 

 
Come along to Our Christmas Fair! 

 
Remember to,Stay Safe over 

the Half-Term Break! 

 

 

 

A Taste of October 2023! 
Poetry and The Park 

 
-P3/4LB enjoy play and poetry sessions in the 

park with great results! 

P7 Go to Space! 

    
P7 Pupils enjoy exploring beyond Earth in their 

Space Topic. 

Enjoying Numeracy 
Pupils get involved with all things Numeracy and 

enjoy their learning! 

                 

    

  

 


